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March 3, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Invites Community to Bloomington 
Little League’s Opening Day Ceremony 

Bloomington, CA. – San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe 

Baca, Jr. is inviting the community to attend Bloomington Little League’s 

Opening Day Ceremony this Saturday, March 5th, 2022. The ceremony will 

be held at Kessler Park in Bloomington and will begin at 10 am. There will 

be a special guest appearance from Dodger Alumni Steve Yeager and Ron 

Cey, who are two of the three MVPs of the 1981 World Series 

Championships. The ceremony will conclude at 11 o’clock and the Little 

League games will begin on the field.  

“This Saturday is the Opening Day Ceremony for the Bloomington Little 

League. Each year, we work with the Bloomington Little League to make this 

day extra special for these kids who are passionate about the sport of 

baseball. I am very excited to announce that there will be a special guest 

appearance from two MVPs of the 1981 World Series Championships, 

Dodgers Alumni Steve Yeager and Ron Cey. They are excited to come out 

and support our Little League and I am looking forward to seeing you all out 

on the fields this Saturday morning to support our youth and community. Let 

the games begin! -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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